
Mark O'Connell

249

Submitter Comments:

Submitted by:

Submission No:

Queensland Community Safety Bill 2024

Attachments: See attachment

Publication:



From:
To: Community Safety and Legal Affairs Committee
Subject: The Queensland Community Safety Bill 2024 concerns
Date: Monday, 20 May 2024 10:10:32 AM

Dear Sir or Madame,

I would like to voice my concerns over the Queensland Community Safety
Bill 2024.

Firstly it is a very large set of amendments and even the explanatory
notes are over 100 pages. To bundle so many intricate and impounding
amendments into one bill surely must come with risk.

Secondly the time frames surrounding this for consultation are extremely
short when considering the complex nature and impacts across the community.

I would ask that these considerations are taken into account, the
consultation period be adjusted accordingly to provide this bill with
sufficient time to engage with the community.

The impacts of this may adversely affect some members of the community.
They should be afforded the opportunity to understand any changes and
implications.

regards

Mark O'Connell
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